Dear Parents,

At Saughall All Saints we are dedicated to promoting enthusiasm and enjoyment in all our learning through the
provision of a range of experiences which enable all children to achieve and which develop, maintain and stimulate
their curiosity and interest.

Your continued role in helping your children with their knowledge and understanding is very important to us and we
value the support that you give.

The National Curriculum sets out key skills that children should learn in each year group. The national curriculum
expectations for year groups are available on our school website http://www.saughallallsaints.cheshire.sch.uk

We would like to share our school priorities throughout the year which are:

o Further development of age appropriate key skills during writing and reading.

o Cursive handwriting to enable neat and accurate formation of letters which improves presentation in all
subjects.

o Fluent rapid recall of timetables which are appropriate for the year group. The national curriculum specifies that

pupils should be taught to recall the multiplication tables up to and including 12x12 by the end of year 4, which
is essential for future success in mathematics.

° Independence and resilience in all our pupils to face the challenges of learning and increase motivation to
keeping trying when learning can be challenging and recognise that these challenges are part of everyday life.

We are hosting some Parent information evenings where we will explain the different approaches and expectations
used appropriate to the different levels of ability and age groups. These evenings are an ideal opportunity for you to
ask questions and talk to staff.

We hope you will be able to attend one of these meetings and find out how you can help your child at home. The
table below shows the breakdown of year groups and timings.

Wednesday 25" September Thursday 26" September Tuesday 1* October
Year 1-Year 2 4pm—5pm Year 3 —Year4 5pm -—6pm Reception 5pm — 6pm
Year5—Year6 5pm- 6pm

So we have an indication of nhumbers please complete and return the form below by Wednesday 18" September.

Yours sincerely

Mrs D Prenton
Head Teacher

Parent Information Evenings

Name of child: Class

I am able to attend the Year 1 — Year 2 Parents Information Evening on Wednesday 25" September
I am able to attend the Year 5 — Year 6 Parents Information Evening on Wednesday 25" September
I'am able to attend the Year 3 — Year 4 Parents Information Evening on Thursday 26" September

I'am able to attend the Reception Parents Information Evening on Tuesday 1% October
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